
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: SARA PEER, CITY CLERK 
 
SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION TO ALLOW CANNON CRUISERS CAR CLUB 

TO USE MINNESKA PARK 
 
DATE: SEPTEMBER 5, 2023 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
On September 16th, 2023, the VFW is hosting their annual hog roast.  The City 
Council has already approved the closure of Veteran’s Lane for this event.  The 
VFW has now asked the Cannon Cruisers Car Club to join in the event.  They 
are requesting use of Minneska Park to be able to park their cars down by the 
river as an attraction for the public that day.   
 
The Park Board would normally review this request before being presented to the 
City Council, however, the timing of the Park Board meeting and the event 
doesn’t allow the Park Board to review it first without Council approval. 
 
 
RECOMMENDED COUNCIL ACTION 
 

The City Council is asked to approve the Cannon Cruisers Car Club to use 
Minneska Park for the VFW event held on September 16, 2023. 




